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March 2, 2020 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

  
Please be advised that we are scheduled to administer the NJSLA assessments to third, fourth, 
fifth, and sixth graders on the following dates: 

  
ELA: 

● Grades 5 and 6 on Monday, April 20th and Tuesday, April 21st 
● Grades 3 and 4 on Wednesday, April 22nd and Friday, April 24th 

Math: 
● Grades 5 and 6 on Monday, April 27th, Tuesday, April 28th, and Thursday, April 30th 
● Grades 3 and 4 on Monday, May 4th, Tuesday, May 5th, and Wednesday, May 6th 

Science: 
● Grade 5 on Friday, May 1st and Thursday, May 7th 

 
Make-ups will be administered throughout the month of May. 
  
All testing will be completed in the morning. While it is always important that students report to 
school punctually, it is especially important on these dates since students who arrive after testing 
has begun will not be permitted to test with their class on that date. Instead, the tardy student 
will report to another classroom until that day of testing concludes. He or she would then make 
up the day of missed testing during a scheduled make-up day.  

  
For the same reasons, we ask that you make no appointments for your child, such as a dental or 
doctor’s appointment, for any of the dates that your child is scheduled to test. Assuming that your 
child is healthy enough to report to school, he or she is best served by taking the state 
assessment with his or her class according to the schedule noted above. 

  
To get your child off to a good start on each test date, please assure that he or she receives 
plenty of sleep the night before. Likewise, assure that your child eats a light, healthy breakfast 
each morning. 
 
Please reach out to your child’s building principal if you have any questions regarding the state 
assessment. 

  
   

Sincerely, 
 

Toni Violetti 
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